
 

 
 
 

14th April 2021 
 

Fun Run – 4th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, every year we have a fundraising event in school. Unfortunately, 
we had to miss it in 2020 due to Lockdown. This year we will be raising money 
to improve our school field. Mr Stoner has a very specific project in mind. He 
wants to build a small fence that will run the length of the field and will match 
our current ‘Urban Buzz Garden’. He will then plant trees and plants along the 
field behind the fence. He has already secured some sponsorship from The 
John Lally International Foundation to help towards the plants. ‘Good Gym’ are 
also helping him to build the fence. 
 
As with all of Mr Stoner’s project ideas, the end result will really improve the 
look and feel of our already beautiful school. The children will also benefit from 
being able to look at and learn about the plants, trees and flowers in their 
Science lessons. 
 
Any remaining money raised will be spent on playground equipment for the 
children to play with at break and lunchtimes. 
 
Our special fund raising event for 2021 is going to be a Fun Run. This will be 
in the style of the Whacky Races – with obstacles and dressing up. The children 
can dress in any costume they like ‘the wackier the better’. 
 
The plan is that children collect sponsorship for the number of times they can 
run around the course. Sponsors can choose to give a maximum amount 
instead if they prefer.  Sponsor forms can be found at the back of this letter so 
that the children can start collecting sponsorship as soon as possible. 
 
There will be prizes for the child in each class who raises the most money and 
for the child who makes the most effort on the day (this can include costumes, 
running technique etc). There will also be a small prize for every child who 
takes part. 
 
This will be a really enjoyable and fun event for the children to take part in. 
Our Fun Run will take place on Tuesday 4th May. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Sawyer 
Head teacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy  

mailto:j.sawyer@ebor.academy


 

Park Grove Primary Academy 
Sponsored Fun Run - 4th May 2021 

             
I am raising money for my School to buy plants, trees and 
flowers for our school field and also playground equipment to 
play with. Please sponsor me to run as many times as I can 
around the track.  If you prefer, you can just sponsor me a 
maximum amount instead. Thank you.    
                           

Sponsor Form 
 

Name ………………………………….. 
 
Class ……………………………………. 
 

Name Amount per run 
around the track 

Maximum amount 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 

  

 
Total amount I have raised = 

 

 
   £ 

 
The total number of times I ran around the track was:  
(To be completed on 4th May 2021.) 

 

 


